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November 10, 1987

Mr, Herdb Capmatte

4648 1-10 Service Road South
Suite 218

Metairie, LA 70001

Dear Herb:

Prior to my visit, I had heard much of the bospitality and
friendliness of the peopie of New Orleans. You, however, aTe
the human personificatiocr of those wonderful attribures, The
food you prepared was obviously a labor of love due to its
excellence anc guantity,

During my brief visit, everything was superb and 1 want to
tell you how much I apprecisted your contribution to that
mavirum efforr.

Please ctall me when vou come teo Washington $0 that 1 can
teach vou how to ear gourmet Chirese.

Thanks once apain. See You soon.

Sincerely yours,

Thomas I. Demery
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